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WOCKER & CROCKER

ATTORNEYS AT LAW

PATRICK D. CROCKER
patrick@@crockerlawfirm.com

July 8, 2013

Rosemary Chiavetla, Secretary

RECEIVED
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission

P.0. Box 3265 UL 13201
Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265

. PA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
Re:  Coleman Enterprises, Inc. SECRETARY'S BUREAU
Utility 1D #310572
Letter of Abandonment

Dear Ms. Chiavetta;

We were the attorneys for Coleman Enterprises, Inc. (“Coleman” or “Company™). Coleman was
authorized by the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission (“Commission™) to provide
interexchange “IXC™) toll services in the State of Pennsylvania. Coleman Enterprises, Inc.is no
longer in existence and ceased to provide service around December 2010. Accordingly, in
accordance with Commission staff member request, we hereby respectfully request to withdraw
the Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity for the Company.

As Coleman Enterprises, Inc. is no longer in existence we hereby request a waiver of the
$350.00 filing fee required for a request for abandonment of service.

Also enclosed is a duplicaie copy of this filing. Please date-stamp the duplicate and return same
in the enclosed stamped, self-addressed envelope.

Should you have any questions concerning this filing, please contact the undersigned at (269)
381-8893 or patrick@crockertawfirm.com

Patrick D.

PDC/pas

The Katiwmazoo Building LO7 West Michigan Avenue. Fourth Floor Katamazao, Michigan 40007
i

T 269 381,88Y3 F 2693814855

e ———— T




